CINTICHEM, INC.

a wh ed subsidiary of

NﬂedehyQCSJﬂC. P.O. BOX 816, TUXEDO, NEW YORK 10987 (914) 351

February 4, 1987

Mr. Thamas T, Martin

U, S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr, Martin:

This Is in response to the report on combined Inspection numbers 5
54/86=-04; 70-687/86=05. The unlabeled drums resulted from our efforts
compact and consol idate waste prior to shipment off site for disposal,
have revised our procedure so that each drum will be labeled at the time was
is first placed In a container, With this change in procedure we are now
full compliance with 10 CFR 20,203 (f).

Very truly yours,

-
J .;
- V.
o ; . /

€. 4. Konnerth
Manager, Site Operations
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